From: Shari Richard
Subject: STOP FLUORIDE!
Date: December 13, 2018 9:55:27 AM

| would ask that my email be included in correspondence to council.

Please do not allow fluoride to be added back to our drinking water. | would prefer my doctor

or dental professional administer and monitor my fluoride.
| also have family members and co workers with thyroid disorders and would prefer they stay

healthy and safe with their drinking water.

Thank you,
Shari Richard

E__ Virus-free. www.avast.com


mailto:shari.richard@hotmail.com
https://www.avast.com/sig-email?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=webmail
https://www.avast.com/sig-email?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=webmail



